
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the West Slope Water District, Washington 
County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for fiscal year July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024 will 
be held at the District office located at 3105 SW 89th Avenue, Portland, OR, 97225 and via Zoom 
at the following link. The meeting will take place on May 17, 2023 at 5:00 PM.  
 
This Zoom link is also available as a clickable link on the meeting agenda posted on the District’s 
website at www.wswd.org  

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84803479322?pwd=SlQ4YjQ2dWF4WkRiQ0J3NERqdit2QT09 

Meeting ID: 848 0347 9322 
Passcode: 197896 

Phone link (audio only): (253) 215-8782 
 

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive comment from the 
public on the budget. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained after April 28, 
2023 at 3105 SW 89th Ave, Portland, OR  97225, M-F between the hours of 8:00 AM and 4:30 
PM. A PDF of the budget document is also available on the District’s website at www.wswd.org.  
 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place. Any person 
may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. Written 
comment may also be submitted via email to customer.service@wswd.org. Written and oral 
testimony will become part of the public record.  
 
Wendy Irwin, Budget Officer 
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